
We are proud to offer you the opportunity to make a difference! 

_____________________________________________________________ 

The Smithtown Hunt was organized in 1900 and recognized by the Masters of 
Foxhounds Association in 1906. The Smithtown Hunt is now the only hunt surviving 
on Long Island.  The Smithtown Hunt is a Section 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable 
organization, whose Mission Statement is Conservation, Education & Preservation. 

Not-For-Profit:  As a not-for-profit organization, we rely heavily on donations from 
individuals and businesses to keep our hunt alive.  These donations 
go towards the everyday care of our hounds and also towards the 
preservation of our open spaces.   

Sponsorships: Please donate to become a Gold, Silver or Bronze donor. Your tax-
deductible donation will help us continue our mission.  A charitable 
contribution form will be given to you to submit for tax purposes.  

Level of Sponsorship Donation Annual Benefits 

Gold $500 & Above 

• An ad on our website and Facebook page

• Sponsorship recognition at our teas

• Your choice of any item from the Hunt Store

Silver $400 
• An ad on our website and Facebook page

• Sponsorship recognition at our teas 
Bronze $250 • An ad on our website and Facebook page 

The Smithtown Hunt thanks you for your generous donation! 

Contact:   
Email: 

Christa Duva, MFH
thesmithtownhunt@aol.com 

Hunt Phone: (631) 723-3129

By Direction of the Masters: Barbara Clarke, Craig Boehner & Christa Duva

mailto:thesmithtownhunt@aol.com

